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Residents make fruit tarts together at Princess Christian Care
Home

Another successful Cooking with Cosmin cookery club
On Friday 10 September we hosted another of our popular 'Cooking with Cosmin' sessions with a group of our residents

here at Princess Christian Care Home, instructed by our Head Chef Cosmin.

Mini fruit tarts were on the menu this time and our enthusiastic 'Chefs in training' were Gaynor, Joyce, Lynda and Mary, ably

assisted by 'Chef Assistants' Carol and Ross from our Recreation and Well-being Team.

The group filled their moulded pastry cases with delicious fresh strawberries, raspberries, blueberries and vanilla custard.

They looked wonderful on our cake stands. Great work team!
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Our residents really enjoy our 'Cooking with Cosmin' sessions

 

 


